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In March we held six sessions in which 85 cars were logged. 
The highest number logged was 26 at the Fire Station site, and the lowest was 3 at the site near St Andrews School/village hall.  All were taxed and Mot’d, 6 were repeat offenders and the fastest was driving at 58mph on the 30mph Clacton Road near the Fire Station site.

